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Sacramental Programme


Father Tony is inviting children in year 2 and 3  to start the Sacramental Programme where the children will make their First Holy Communion. The first meeting is in school on the 27th November at 3.30pm. This is for parents and the children to attend. We have only received one form back so far – please can you return ASAP.  


 


Parents Evening


Our parents evening will be in school on the 26th November from 3.30 pm until 6pm to discuss your child’s progress and next steps. Mrs Cookson has a time allocation sheet in the office. Please contact her to arrange a time to see your child’s class teacher/s if you haven’t done so already.





Stonyhurst College – Little Shop of Horrors


Years 4/5/6 have been invited to watch the dress rehearsal of ‘Little Shop of Horrors’ at Stonyhurst College on Thursday, 21st November. It starts at 3pm so if your child would like to go, we will be leaving school just after 2pm. We will be sending out a letter ASAP with more details.





Student Teachers


We welcome Miss Pallas, Miss Dixon, Miss Sharp and Mr Molloy into school for three weeks. They are students from the University of Cumbria. We hope that they enjoy their time with us at St. Mary’s.


Dates for your diary……..


5th Dec – last after-school club


11th Dec- panto at King Georges Hall, Blackburn


13th Dec – xmas jumper day


17th Dec – nativity 2pm and 6pm


18th Dec – xmas dinner / party


19th Dec – end of term carol concert 1.30pm








  





Remembrance Sunday


Thankyou to all our children who attended Remembrance Parades either here at Chipping or 


at other places. The weather was beautiful and the sun was shining down as we paid our respects to those men and women who gave up their lives for us. If you have any photos to share for our Facebook page, please can you email them to school. 





Nigel Evans


We welcomed Nigel Evans into school today. The children asked the same questions to him that 


they asked the other party members who came in


on Friday. Many thanks to him and the other party members who came into school to talk to our children. Thank you also to parents and grandparents for coming along and supporting us on Friday. We are sure that you are just as proud of the children as we are.





Children In Need


On Friday 15th November the children will be celebrating Children In Need day. To try and raise money for this worthy cause the School Council alongside Aniela, our Charity Ambassador, have come up with some fundraising ideas including a bake sale, 100 square and a bring and buy sale. �Please could you support this by sending in any donations of cakes. Also any old toys or books that the children may want to donate for the bring and buy sale would be greatly appreciated. �The children will have a time slot in the afternoon to make purchases from these stalls so please send them into school with some spending money.





Friends of St. Mary’s


Our PTFA have kindly asked if we can run a non-uniform day on Friday 15th. If possible they would like the children to bring in raffle prizes for the Queenesque concert that is being held in the village hall on Saturday, 23rd November. Any donations will be gratefully received. 
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